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Thursday, 29 February 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,   
 

An exciting reminder that our Year 11 Prom will take place on Thursday, 20 June 2024 at The Norman 
Hunter Suite, Elland Road. This was a fantastic venue for us last year and we can’t wait to celebrate there 
again with our current year 11s.   

 
The cost of the prom will be £50 per student and, if a student meets the criteria below, this payment 

will be allocated on Scopay on Friday 26th April. If there are any concerns over the cost of the prom or eligibility 
to attend, these can be discussed with Mr Hollingworth on an individual basis.  

 
Over the next few weeks, Mr Hollingworth will be setting up a Prom Committee to support with the 

organisation of this event and we really hope that our students will take interest in the planning of this. We 
want it to be an amazing, memorable evening for all! More specific details about this will be provided soon.   

 
It is important to note that, since the beginning of the academic year, our rewards system has very 

closely tied in with eligibility for the year 11 prom, all of which can be found on the phase leader letter that 
was published in September. Students have also been made aware and reminded of the criteria since 
September.   

 
For Year 11 to be eligible for the Prom, they must meet the criteria below:  
 
• No more than 3 seclusions this academic year and no suspensions.  
• No more than 5 phase 4s this academic year.  
• Above 95% attendance (if a student has below 95% attendance but all absences are authorised then 

they will still be eligible).  
 

Please also note that punctuality to school will be monitored - persistent lateness will result in not being 
allowed to attend the prom.   
  

Finally, to add to the end of year celebrations, we will be hosting our Annual Leaver’s Assembly for 
year 11 students after their very last exam to recognise and congratulate their efforts. This will take place on 
the morning of Wednesday, 19 June 2024 at Temple Moor. More details will follow at a later date.   

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch - our email addresses can be found 

below.   
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely,   
R. French   
Miss R. French   
KS4 Phase Leader   

  
Miss French – frenchr@tmhs.rklt.co.uk  
Mr Hollingworth – hollingworthd@tmhs.rklt.co.uk   
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